
 

March 12, 2020                                                                                                      

BLAST COMMUNICATION 
 

Upcoming Webinar!  

New Meningococcal Vaccine Requirement for Georgia 
Students Entering 11th Grade for the 2020-2021 School Year 

It’s Booster Time! 

(MCV4 2nd Dose Georgia School Requirement - Effective July 1, 2020)   

  

Thursday, March 19, 2020 at 12:30 - 1:30 pm 

Or 

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 12:30 - 1:30 pm   

Join your colleagues for this live presentation and discussion with: 

Faculty: 

  Diana Gaskins, MSN, BSN, RN 

Nurse Consultant to the Georgia Immunization Program (Retired)  

Georgia Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics (GaAAP) EPIC Immunization Advisory Committee Member 

Ga AAP EPIC Immunization Program Trainer   

Atlanta, GA  

 

Immunization Representative 

Division of Health Protection 

Infectious Disease & Immunization Program 

Georgia Department of Public Health 

Atlanta, GA 

 

Moderator: 

Monica Moore, MD, FAAP 

Ga AAP EPIC Immunization Program Trainer   

Premier Wellness 

Smyrna, Ga 

 



Intended Audience includes:  Physicians, Physician Assistants, Nurse Practitioners, Nurses, Nursing Staff, Medical Assistants, and 

other health care professionals. 

 

Upon completion of this program the attendee shall be able to: 

 Describe meningococcal disease and the rationale for adolescent vaccination in the United States. 
 Describe the current Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices recommendations for meningococcal vaccines 

among adolescents. 
 Summarize the new meningococcal conjugate vaccine school requirement for attending eleventh grade. 

 
To register visit:  

 

March 19: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4146804110851327245  

Or 

March 24: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6901241267127894285 
 

This nursing professional development activity was approved by the Georgia Nurses Association, an accredited approver by the 
American Nurses Credentialing Center's Commission on Accreditation. 
 
The American Academy of Pediatrics – Georgia Chapter is accredited by the Medical Association of Georgia to provide continuing 
medical education for physicians. The American Academy of Pediatrics – Georgia Chapter designates this live activity for a 
maximum of 1 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit™. Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their 
participation in the activity.  
For questions or concerns regarding this blast email or any other immunization information, please contact the Chapter’s 
Immunization Coordinator, Noreen Dahill at (404) 881-5094 or ndahill@gaaap.org. 
 

  

Georgia Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics 
1350 Spring Street, NW | Suite 700 | Atlanta, GA 30309 

phone: 404-881-5020 | fax: 404-249-9503 | www.gaaap.org 

 


